
  Policy 7101 

Solicitation of Donations to the District’s General Fund 

All monetary donations made to the District not designated for a scholarship fund or capital 
project will be deposited in the District’s General Fund and used at the Board’s discretion. The 
District typically will not earmark these donations to the District’s General Fund for a certain 
program or use or to create a new program. Donations will be accepted from individuals, 
businesses, and other organizations, whether or not operated for profit. Only the District may 
solicit funds for the District’s General Fund.  

All solicitation of donations by the District must have either the approval of the Board or the 
approval of the Superintendent pursuant to criteria established by Administrative Regulation. 
Donations may be solicited in various manners as set forth in Administrative Regulation.  
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